
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

October 17, 1974
State Department telegram 228213 to U.S. Embassy

Moscow, 'Nuclear Safeguards Consultations'

Citation:

"State Department telegram 228213 to U.S. Embassy Moscow, 'Nuclear Safeguards
Consultations'", October 17, 1974, Wilson Center Digital Archive, National Archives
Access to Archival Databases Online collections, State Department telegrams for 1974
and other years.  Obtained and contributed by William Burr.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/119781

Summary:

The State Department took the first step to bringing the Soviets in by sending a
telegram about the nuclear suppliers' project to the embassy in Moscow.
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